MAC Newsletter Editorial Board Report
April 19, 2011

The Newsletter Editorial Board is Audrey McKanna Coleman, Paul Eisloeffel, Troy Eller, Melissa Gottwald, Adam Groves, Kevlin Haire, Kathy Koch (chair), David McCartney, Chris Prom, Lynn Smith, and Anke Voss. 

As I end my second and final term as editor, I’d like to thank the all of the assistant editors I’ve worked with for wrangling news and writing columns; copyeditors Deb Eisloeffel, Bob Burchfield, and Armgard Haken for keeping us typo-free; and Aleda Downs, who in addition to making the newsletter look good, was always willing to lend a hand with whatever requests we threw at her. 
Production of the January and April 2011 Issues
The January and April issues were both 32 pages. The issues continue to be posted to the website shortly after the final PDF is available. There were 5 ads in January and 6 in April. The summary of minutes of the October Council meeting were drafted by Secretary Josh Ranger in a new format, with the intention of making the summary easier for the secretary to write and more enjoyable for the members to read. As we did not receive any negative comments on the new format, we’ll continue using it.
Rotating columnists and guest columnists for these issues were: Stephanie Caloia and Lisa Schell, students, Wayne State University; Theresa Fitzgerald and Wanda Williams, National Personnel Records Center; Heather Fox, Appalshop Archive; Cynthia Ghering, Michigan State University; Ben Goldman, University of Wyoming; Amy Jankowski and Danielle Taylor, students, Indiana University ; Jamie Martin, Target Corporation; Katie Mullen, Wisconsin Historical Society; Lisa Schmidt, Michigan State University; Tom Steman, St. Cloud State University; and Lisa Wood, Ohio Historical Society

New Editor

I was fortunately that three well-qualified people were interested in the editor position. 

Jennie Thomas, Rock and Roll Hall of Fame and Museum, will be taking over as the new editor with the July issue, and I’ll be helping her with this issue since it is the largest of the year. I’m confident that the newsletter will be in great hands and that Jennie’s experience on the Archival Issues Editorial Board will help with the transition.
New Printer
MAC has now fully transitioned all of its print items to Inner Workings of Chicago. Unfortunately, there have been some rather unexpected bumps in the road with the newsletter: the January newsletter arrived later than expected (though this may have due to the holidays), and we were overcharged for the January newsletter. The good news is that the April newsletter arrived in mail boxes earlier than usual. 

Respectfully submitted,
Kathy Koch, MAC Newsletter Editor

